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We are now heading towards the end of Term 1 for TCC Sports.  We have already achieved some 

outstanding results with premierships for our Junior T20 Cricket team, the Junior A Girl’s Basketball and 

Senior A Girl’s basketball teams.  Congratulations to all students and coaching staff involved with these 

teams.  We also have a number of teams competing in finals over the next week or two in Girl’s Basketball, 

Boy’s and Girl’s Rugby Union and Waterpolo.  We wish them the all the best of luck. 

Sports being offered next Term include Girl’s Rugby League, Boy’s Basketball, Girl’s and Boy’s AFL, Boy’s 

Football and Netball.  Students are reminded to constantly monitor the daily notices and their emails for 

important information regarding the nomination processes for these sports.  Teams will only be nominated 

based on student’s responses to the expressions of interest advertised or the attendance at trials. 

 

Interschool T20 Cricket  
 

Congratulations to our two Junior T20 cricket teams who played each other in the Rockhampton Final on 

March 1 at the Rockhampton Cricket Grounds.  The TCC1 team defeated the TCC2 team with a strong 

performance in a game that was played in a good, competitive spirit.  Best performers for TCC1 were Henry 

Villiers who scored 51 runs off 42 balls, Charlie Taylor who scored 38 runs off 44 balls and Charlie Spyve who 

took 2 for 8 off 4 overs.  For TCC2, Finlay Hall took 3 for 20 off 3 overs. 

The Senior side lost their final to RGS.  Best performers were Josh Harkin who scored 23 runs off 29 balls 

and Spencer Robinson who took 1 for 10 off 3 overs.  

Thanks to Emma & Richie Pershouse and Michael Andersen for coaching and managing during the season. 



  

 
 

Interschool Girl’s Basketball  
 

Congratulations to both the Junior A and Senior A Girl’s Basketball teams who have won their respective 

divisions of the Interschool Girl’s Basketball competition.  The Junior A’s defeated Kingsley College in a hard 

fought game at TCC last week 48-31.  Sienna Bayles was named MVP of the final. 

Thanks to Erin Whitfield and Stuart Reoch who coached these teams during the Term. 



  

 

Interhouse Cross Country 
 

Our second big interhouse event, the Cross Country, will take place on the last day of the Term, Thursday 

the 28th of March.  Students will be expected at TCC by 8.25am, they will then walk to Kettle Park in 

supervised groups.  Races will commence at approximately 9am and the event should be over by 

approximately 11.15am.  More information regarding this event will be sent to students and parents soon. 

 

 

 

Mr Paul Dever 
Acting Director of Sport 
 
 


